
June 2017 

 

Our merger with UFirst is less than a month away, and we are busy helping our members to get 

ready for the big day. If you have questions, call or stop by. 

All direct deposits and automatic payments will have to change AFTER JULY 1ST! 

There is no rush – as you have several months to change everything, so don’t worry. 

We have forms for Direct Deposit of Social Security and Mill Pensions – Please stop by and we will 

help you with filling them out and fax them in for you. 

After July 1st, you will need to set up your new online account at UFirstfcu.net 

Your member account number does not change, but the checking number and the routing number 

will need to change for all direct deposits and auto payments. Please stop by for a form with the 

exact info you need, or call and we will gladly mail you one. 

Keep in mind that the staff will also be learning new software, so please be patient with them as 

they adjust to a lot of new information. 

****IMPORTANT*** 

 The GPCU Debit Cards will NOT work after 4:00 p.m on 6-30-17 

 UFirst debit cards may not work until Sunday, July 2nd  

 Saturday, July 1st is the conversion date, so all systems will be down for awhile as we convert. 

Thank you for your patience. 

 Please have cash or alternate ways to pay during that holiday weekend. 

 Stop writing GPCU checks on July 1st   

 Begin writing UFirst checks on July 1st  

 All outstanding checks/payments/deposits to or from GPCU will clear as usual even after 

the merger. 

 No GPCU online transfers are allowed after 3:00 pm June 30th  

 Logon to UFirstfcu.net to sign up for online banking on July 2nd  

 The Rugar St. (behind Sams Club) UFirst will be open on Monday, July 3rd  

 This office (53 Weed St) will be closed Monday, July 3rd for staff training. 

 All offices are closed July 4th and will all open July 5th for business as usual. 


